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Notice of Award 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on February 18, 2022 
for Mechanical, Electrical, and Plumbing (MEP) Engineering Services, 21-R077056SB as follows:   
 
 
Contract Title: Mechanical, Electrical, and Plumbing (MEP) Engineering Services 
Awarded Company: ATP Engineering South, BCER Engineering Inc., KPI Engineering, Inc., 
McKim & Creed, Inc., OCI Associates, Inc., Phoenix Engineering, Inc., SGM Engineering, Inc., 
and Voltair Consulting Engineers 
Contract Term: Three (3) years with One (1) two-year renewal 
Contract Amount:  Estimated Annual Expenditure $300,000.00  
 
 
Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 
Name: Stacia Branco 
Phone: (941) 749-3041 
Email: stacia.branco@mymanatee.org  
 
 
 
 


